
From: Lila Fetter <fetterlila@gmail.com>  
Sent: Sunday, July 31, 2022 4:41 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: University Inn All-Electric Building 
 
 
To the Planning Commission:  
 
I've recently been informed that University Inn at 2424 East Stadium, on your meeting agenda for August 
3, will be an all-electric building. Thank you to the developer for meeting the standards of the A2Zero plan 
and not using fossil fuel-based infrastructure.  This is critical in reaching Ann Arbor's decarbonization 
goals. As an environmentalist and climate-concerned citizen, I would like to see more development like 
this. Please give this proposal every consideration at your August 3 meeting. 
 
Thank you! 
Lila Fetter 
 
 

mailto:fetterlila@gmail.com
mailto:Planning@a2gov.org

	From: Lila Fetter <fetterlila@gmail.com>  Sent: Sunday, July 31, 2022 4:41 PM To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> Subject: University Inn All-Electric Building

